January Newsletter

Dear Parents:
Thank you to all the parents contributing to our PreK Christmas Party, it will be a special and
fun day for the children. We hope that everyone has a wonderful Christmas break!

If you know of any family that is interested in sending their child to Step By Step in the Fall, we
will have an Open House on Tuesday, January 21st from 6:00PM-7:00PM.

Conferences will be held on January 7th and 8th during school hours. | have sent home your
conference date and time. The conferences will be held in one of our Church rooms, more
information about that will follow.

Our Letter of the Week this month will be:
January 7- The Letter L

January 14 - The Letter M

January 21 - The Letter N

January 28-The Letter O

We will also be learning about winter, hibernation, the concept of matching and pairs, rhyming,
sizes and shapes.

Bible stories will include The Good Samaritan, The Lost Sheep and Jesus Loves The Children
Chapel will be on Tuesday, January 14th.

We will have Pajama/Breakfast Day on Thursday, January 30! Please have your child wear
their pajamas, we have fun activities planned for this special day! Please note that we will go
out on the playground with weather permitting, shoes are a must and if your child wears a
nightgown, please have tights/pants underneath. We will provide a choice of cereals, spoons
and milk.

We are so proud of the children, they are doing a wonderful job of putting on their winter coats,
mittens/gloves and hats. They are so excited when they accomplish these skills and it teaches
independence!

Thank you,
Arlene Walker
Donna Clark



